EDMONTON PUBLIC SCHOOLS

December 12, 2000

TO: Board of Trustees
FROM: E. Dosdall, Superintendent of Schools
SUBJECT: Bereavement

ORIGINATOR: A. McBeath, Department Head

RESOURCE
STAFF: Cheryl Evers, Wally Gloeckler

INFORMATION
Mrs. Sharon Neuman passed away November 24, 2000 at the age of fifty-four years.
Mrs. Neuman began her teaching career with Edmonton Public Schools in 1967 at
Wellington.  She taught at Laurier Heights and Ross Sheppard and was appointed
Department Head of English at Ross Sheppard before returning to a teaching position at M.E.
LaZerte. Mrs. Neuman was also Department Head of English at Queen Elizabeth and
L’Académie Vimy Ridge Academy. Mrs. Neuman was on sick leave at the time of her death.

Mrs. Neuman is survived by her husband Ronald; and children Christopher, Kathyrn and
Douglas.

A memorial donation on behalf of the Board of Trustees and Administration has been made
to the Cross Cancer Institute.
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